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Janus Henderson Index Committee Announcement: The 
Janus Henderson Guidance Index 
 

The Janus Henderson Index Committee has determined to amend the rebalancing 
procedure for the current rebalance of the Janus Henderson Guidance Index, due to 
take place after the close of business on August 31st, 2020.  This action is taken in 
light of the extraordinary circumstances regarding the COVID-19 global pandemic.  
As the pandemic has impacted companies’ abilities to provide guidance, the Index 
Committee has mandated that the upcoming Calculation Date (August 24th, 2020) 
shall include companies that offer EPS guidance since the Index Calculation Day 
three periods prior (normally two periods prior).  Apart from this change, all other 
procedures related to the rebalance remain in effect.  
 
For more information, please contact indexgroup@janus.com. 
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